
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

      Friday 16th September 2022 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
SCHOOL CLOSURE – MONDAY 19th SEPTEMBER 
 
Due to the state funeral of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, Quest Primary school will be 
observing the bank holiday and will be closed this Monday 19th September 2022.  
 
We hope that this will allow those who choose to, the opportunity to mourn the passing of 
our late Queen and be together as a family.  
 
School will re-open on Tuesday 20th September, at the usual time and we look forward to 
seeing all the children on Tuesday morning.  
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Miss J Stawman 
Head of School 
Quest Primary School 


